
PACKERLAND KENNEL CLUB SUMMER SESSION 
AGILITY ORIENTATION 

 
On Monday, June 5, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. we will be holding 
an Orientation to Agility  for our summer session for new 
Trainees or people interested in getting into Agility Training 
for the first time. 
 
Orientation will be held at the Brown County Fairgrounds, 
in the Horse Barn, located at 1500 Ft. Howard Ave., De 
Pere, WI  54115. 
 
You can download our Training Application at 
 
http://www.packerlandkennelclub.com/   
 
The application will be in the Classes section of the website. 
 
Costs for class are listed on Training Application.  There is 
an additional $25.00 fee for Agility Classes. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me at 
krosin721@gmail.com or 920-366-0331 
 
Keith Rosin 
Agility Training Coordinator 
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